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Mr. Chairman,

“Who answers to women: gender and accountability,” is the title of the recent publication by UNIFEM. It
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Mr. Chairman,

In accordance with the Agreed Conclusion on Financing for Gender Equality and the Empowerment of
Women at the Fifty-second Session of the Commission on the Status of Women in 2008, the Government of
the Republic of Korea has taken prompt actions to formulate a gender-sensitive budget policy in 2010 at the

national level. At the international level, my government has gradually increased financial contributions to
the UNIFEM and other relevant Funds fighting violence against women.

In addition to the full consideration given to gender perspective in domestic laws, institutions and practices,

the Republic of Korea has been strongly committed to mainstream gender equality through redressing an
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